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To: All Media Outlets
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On December 11, 2015 at approximately 8:17 am, the Maplewood
Police Department received a report of a possible deceased person in the
brook behind the Maplewood Library on Baker Street. Officers
responded to the location and confirmed the condition.

A 61 year old caucasion male was found to be deceased. Investigators
from the Essex County Medical Examiner’s Office responded and
determined the death was not suspicious and will conduct a further
investigation into the cause. No further information regarding the
deceased is available. The Maplewood Police Department is currently
working to make notification to the next of kin. No further information
is available at this time.



